
 

 

 

 

Proxy Form 

 

The Proxy form is not available, based on the circular issued by Capital Market Authority’s Board of 

Directors that includes the suspension of conducting General Assembly Meetings by physical 

attendance until further notice, and instead, conducting these meetings through modern technology 

means that enables shareholders to ensure the safety of dealers in Stock Exchange Market, in the 

context of supporting the preventive and precautionary efforts conducted by relevant authorities to 

address the new Corona Virus (COVID-19) 

 

If there are any enquiries, please contact the Governance and Market Compliance Department at: 

Tel: 

0118748290, 

0118748276 

E-mail: 

saMarketCompliance@maaden.com. 
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